
  

Omaha “I” Street Improvements, 102nd to I-80 Ramp  

City of Omaha 
Public Works Dept. 
1819 Farnam St. 
Omaha, NE 68183 
cityofomaha.org 
402-444-5220 

November 22, 2022 
 
Subject: Project Construction Notice - Omaha “I” Street, 102nd to I-80 Ramp  
 
Construction on the I Street project will temporarily shut down for the winter months by the end of the day 
Saturday, November 26, 2022. With the winter shut down, I Street from 108th to 102nd streets will reopen to all 
traffic at that time. Utility relocation and storm sewer work along the project corridor over the winter months is 
anticipated within the city’s right-of-way.  
 
Construction and the next phase of work along I Street between 108th and 102nd streets is anticipated to resume 
in April 2023, and we will provide another update once a date has been set to resume work. All work along the I 
Street project corridor is on schedule to be completed by November 2023.  

 
For immediate, on-site assistance during construction, please contact Brian Frank with Vrana at 
402.268.0475 or bfrank@vrana.com. For information, questions, or concerns throughout construction please 
contact:  

 Alyssa Vaughan - Public Coordinator Jon Mooberry - Project Manager 
 Phone: (402) 964-3965  Phone: (402) 443-7487 
 Email: avaughan@jeo.com   Email: jmooberry@jeo.com    
  
For more information and status updates regarding this project, please visit or sign up for project notifications at 
www.keepomahamoving.com/projects. Thank you for your patience during the construction of this project! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 LEGEND: 
Phase 1 – “I” Street, 108th Street to I-80 Ramp – May 2022 to September 2022 
Phases 2/3 – “I” Street, 102nd to 108th Street – September 2022 to December 2023 

Omaha “I” Street, 102nd to I-80 Ramp Construction Phasing Map 
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